
October 20th, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 
There will be an ASL Club meeting Thursday, October 22nd from 3-4 in room 123. 
Come join us for the first meeting of the school year. 
 
If you are interested in trying out for the Academic Team this year, there will be an 
informational meeting in room 109, right after school, on Thursday, October 22nd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


